16 July 2021
RDL Realisation plc

(“RDL” or the “Company”)
Delay to Publication of Annual Report
The Company announces that publication of its annual report and accounts for the year ended 31 December 2020 (the “Report”) has been delayed due to implications of the coronavirus pandemic. The Company anticipates that it will publish the Report to shareholders before the end of September 2021. This will include arrangements for this year’s Annual General Meeting. 

For further information please contact: 
Link Company Matters Limited, Company Secretary
+ 44 (0)1392 477652
